
The publication of "The Golf Superintendent" is under the direction 
of Mr. Richard L. Hale. Mr. Hale is assuming the editor position 
vacated by Nick Geannopulus. 

The November-December issue will be the first published by Dick and 
staff from Headquarters in Lawrence, Kansas. 

Moving the publications operation completes the Golf Course Superin-
tendents Association of America relocating project which began some 3 
years ago. The move to date has proven to be beneficial both productive 
and financially. 

# # # # # # # # # # # # # # # 
Golf Course Superintendents Association of Northern California was 
among several Chapters who donated money to Graffis Brothers Scholarship 
fund which is being established in their honor by the National Golf 
Foundation. Over three hundred people attended a testimonial dinner 
given to commemorate their many years of service and dedication to the 
golf profession. Golfdom published by Herb and Joe was the leading 
golf magazine for many years. 

# # # # # # # # # # # # # # # 
TURFGRASS ADAPTIVE RESEARCH PROGRAM - As a part of the Turfgrass 
Adaptive Research Program, the Northern California Golf Association, 
Golf Course Superintendents Association of Northern California and the 
University of California Agricultural Extension Service will conduct a 
joint Turfgrass Meeting at the following places: 
Green Valley Country Club, Suisun City, Friday, August 30, 1974 
Sunnyside Country Club, Fresno, Friday, September 13, 1974 

Registration will begin at 9:30 A.M. and the program will conclude 
at 12:30 P.M. for a no-host lunch. Golf will be available in the 
afternoon. 

Following introductions, subjects to be covered include analyzing 
your turf problems (drainage, fertilization, and disease), a report of 
the Programs spinoffs, with time for questions and answers. 

This is your opportunity to acquaint your club officials with TARP. 


